WREA General Meeting, November 18, 2003

The General Meeting was held at Loco Lizard Cantina in Cottonwood @ 7PM.  As no sign in sheet was circulated, the following members were noted as attending.  If you were there and don’t see your name, please let the secy/treas know and please note my apologies for not including you.

Trisha Schmidt, Bonnie East, Carol Klar, Julie King, Jamie Buhler, Kilee Butterfield, Ann George, Ingrid George, Dale & Cathy Woolsey, Susie & Lance Felleson, Andrea Lewis, Sandy & Peter Haak, Midge & Hank Rothwell, Ellen Guthrie, Rebecca Conklin, Dee McCarthy.  

Lance Felleson & Andrea Lewis gave reports on the clinics that they attended with WREA Scholarship money.  Their reports will be posted on the website. 

Dee McCarthy gave the treasure report of $6,995 currently in the account.  Expenditures during 2003 were $124.61 to Premium Dressage for a set of Dressage cones for the club; $500 to Kilee Butterfield for scholarship, $50 refund to Andrea Lewis for banquet fees & $95 to Pete Haak refunding a Pegasus entry fee.

Dee McCarthy reported that membership forms had been e-mailed & snail mailed to all members, making the membership year-end on 12/31/03 and late fees to be collected after that date.  She also reported that a membership book would be published in January 2004.  Info to be included is name, address, home phone & e-mail.  Any member not wishing all/part of the above should contact the secy.

Officers for 2004 will be as follows: Bonnie East as President, Ingrid George as VP, Dee McCarthy, sec’y/treasurer, Carol Klar, newsletter webmaster, Susie Felleson as Historian, Ellen Guthrie as Adult Rider Coordinator & Sandy Haak as Delegate.  

The annual banquet was discussed and the Homestead was again chosen.  Sally Shannon had volunteered to help with dates, menu, etc. Potential dates are Jan 24, 31 & Feb 7, pending availability.  Adult members price will be $25 with Juniors (under 18) $15.  Cathy Woolsey, Jamie Buhler, & new & former officers will help.  No coordinator for Silent Auction has volunteered.

Venues, past & present were discussed.  Pegasus & Zephyr apparently plan to run some events in 2004. 

Respectfully Submitted by Dee McCarthy, Sec’y/Treasurer WREA, 11/30/03

